Cox, Kim

From: WINGATE, MICHAEL J.
Sent: Monday, July 01, 2013 8:30 AM
To: Cox, Kim

Recognition of Orange Park Medical Center

Recognizing Mr. Tom Pentz, CEO of OPMC, for their contribution to SDCC concerning the IMPACT program. This
program allows the athletic programs at the high schools to check for concussions of student-athletes. For 3 years now,
OPMC has covered the cost of the program, amounting to approximately $10,000 per year. This program covers
concussion tests for varsity football and soccer programs.



